

# South Harringay School

South Harringay School
Pemberton Road

London N4 1BA

T. 020 8340 7138

E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

**Welcome to South Harringay School** 



#### Friday 23rd September 2016

# diary

Dates for your diary

Dates for your Diary:

Tuesday 27th September – Y2 Parent Information meetings 9.00am and 6.00pm

Thursday 29th September – Y1 Parent information meetings 9.00am and 6.00pm

Friday 14th October – Y1 Theatre company visit to school

#### Welcome Back!

Welcome back to school and welcome to our first newsletter of the year. This is the first year of the federated schools. We are now known as South Harringay School. We hope you have noticed our new signs and logo. Very soon we will launch our new website as well.

#### **School Office**

The school office, and admin team are now housed in the annex building, with the entrance to the office on The Harringay Passage. You will need to direct all enquires to this office as there will no longer be any admin staff in either of the two main school buildings. If your child arrives to school late, or you need to collect them early, you will also need to go to this office.

# **Punctuality**

Please ensure that your child is at school on time, every day, so they don't miss any valuable learning. Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 can be dropped off at their classroom from 8:45am, and must be in class by 9am. Children in years 3 – 6 must be in the playground, ready to be collected by their teacher, by 8:55am. This is a good time to have a brief chat with the teacher, if you need to convey a quick message. Longer discussions will need to be at the end of the school day (3:30pm in Key Stage 2 and 3:15pm for years R,1 and 2) or by appointment. Parents/Carers should not be entering the key stage 2 building to speak

to the teacher, unless they have an appointment.

# School Dog

Benito our school dog (who also answers to Benny) has been attending school each day. He has started visiting classrooms. These visits are very brief, controlled and supervised by Ian Scotchbrook, and the class teacher. Please let your child's teacher know if there is any reason



# **Gold Cards**

Children who have shown exemplary behaviour this week following the golden rules are:
Yellow Class—Joseph, Bambi and Ava
Purple Class—Jay, Amani, Paloma, Rose, Shivonne, Ashleigh
Red Class—Albie, Anastasia, Kauther, Grace and Felix



# Mathletes of the week

Our mathlete of the week:
Ashley 5 Magnolia with 4616 points
Our mathlete class of the week: 3 Acacya

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Friends of South Harringay - your PSA (Parent Staff Association)

Welcome to all new parents & carers! The Friends of South Harringay is the Parent Staff Association for South Harringay School. We support the Schools in educating our children and raise funds for extra equipment and activities and have fun along the way.

Join our email list for news of events & activities (e.g. curry nights, gardening mornings) – you won't be bombarded with emails and can click to unsubscribe at any time. Send an email to info@friendsofsouthharringay.org.uk to subscribe.

We'd love to see new people get involved – look out for our forthcoming newsletter and details of AGM this term.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*